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Highlights: 

• The primary activities for the 2021/2022 year were focused on redesigning the AIC website. 
After careful review it was determined that some information was either out of date, hard to 
navigate, or referenced obsolete documentation. Time was spent reviewing the current website, 
proposing changes to refresh the website look and feel, and updating all materials within. The 
first round of edits was sent over to the web development team in January of 2022 and a beta 
version of the website has been created. The AIC is currently in the process of making content 
changes which will be rolled out in time for Fall 2022. These changes will be sent to partners on 
the web development team for final update and launch.  

o Link to Beta: https://www.ccsu.edu/academicIntegrity_beta/index.html 
• The AIC has partnered with the Center for Teaching and Innovation and will be hosting a 

Connecting with Colleagues session on April 22nd to showcase the progress made on the 
website. Members will be available to answer questions and ensure that colleagues across the 
university are aware of the reporting process and all available resources.  

• The AIC has partnered with the IT Committee and is participating in the process for evaluating 
software proposals for online exam proctoring. The Co-Chair of the AIC is as part of the review 
committee that will review proposals and determine finalists. At that poin,t other AIC members 
have volunteered to test the software in a sandbox environment. Members will spend 1-2 weeks 
trying out the software and providing feedback that will inform decisions.  

 

 

 


